Dear All,

Please see note below from Bill Affleck with regard to the Bristol Dinner:

We've now agreed the format for the Bristol and West of England event this summer. There are some significant changes from previous years – and indeed from what was proposed in the last Bulletin.

The event will be a lunch rather than a dinner. The date is being brought forward from the previously announced 26th of May to **Saturday 20th May.** This clears the Bank Holiday weekend and we hope the move to a Saturday will enable some people to attend who might otherwise have found it difficult because of other commitments.

We're going to **The Foxham Inn**, a very pleasant country pub with excellent food and a nice atmosphere. It's about half way between Chippenham and Lyneham, post code SN15 4NQ a fairly short drive from Junction 17 on the M4.

We'll be pre-ordering our meals from a menu to be provided nearer the time; cost, including gratuities, etc, £32 a head for three courses and coffee.

There is some accommodation available for anyone who wants an extended stay but the formal proceedings will be from 12 to 4pm.

Please contact Bill Affleck at <u>william.affleck@btinternet.com</u> for more details. We need to finalise numbers and menu choices by May 13th.

Many thanks	lanv th	anks
-------------	---------	------

Bill.